
SUDDEN TERMINATION OF EMPLOYMENT WITHIN THE MEDICAL SCHOOL 
 

When a faculty member abruptly terminates his/her relationship with the School to take a 
position elsewhere or to enter private practice, there can be a deleterious impact on clinical, teaching, 
and research programs.  If the faculty member's decision is made without giving the department chair 
and School adequate notice, especially when patient care and teaching obligations would be left 
unfulfilled, there can be a serious disruption of academic activities.  The School requests that all faculty 
members resigning their position make every effort to provide timely notice prior to the actual 
termination of their employment.  The duration of notice is a function of the disruption anticipated.  For 
junior faculty appropriate notice amounts to six months and for senior faculty, especially if they have 
major teaching or administrative responsibility, it is twelve months. 
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